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WEDNESDAY - APRIL  26th  2017 
Is yet another key date in the 
continuing development of the 
Memorial Garden, Wood and 
Chapel. You are invited to attend an 
Open Meeting, to be held in the 
Menston Methodist Church Hall, 
commencing at 7.30pm. After a short 
AGM and a resume of the year’s 
activities we will be welcoming Anna 
Hope who wrote the acclaimed 
novel:  
 
              THE BALLROOM 

 

 
Anna Hope   

 

 
. 
 
Anna is making a special journey from 
Sussex, together with the Film Director 
to talk to the meeting about the 
projected film. Coffee/Tea/Biscuits will 
be served and there will be ample 
opportunity for you to participate if you 
so wish. We look forward to seeing you 
and thanking you for all your support 
which has helped to bring the Memorial 
Garden/Wood to national recognition 

           
. 

 
Mark Davis, a Founder Member of the        
Memorial Garden, discusses some of the 
books he has written about High Royds 
with Anna. 
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NATIONAL RECOGNITION BY THE 
DUKE OF YORK’S COMMUNITY 

INITIATIVE AWARD 

Award presentation at the University of 
Huddersfield (of which the Duke of York is 
the Chancellor) on April 12th 2017. 

 
Quentin Mackenzie, Ron Sweeney, Steve 
Ellams, Alan Storey with award. 
 
As a further recognition the Trustees of 
the Memorial Garden have been invited 
to meet the Duke of York at the Palace 
of St. James on May 9th. This 
continuing recognition would not be 
possible without your continued support 
which is really appreciated. 

              
The Tesco grant we received in 2016 
has been put to good use and has 
enabled the overgrown and neglected 
wood to be restored together with 
further improvements to the Garden 
and the surrounding stonewalls/fences 
which had become rather dilapidated.                  

 
 

 
Before restoration          

 

 

 
 

After! 
Hon. Secretary, Quentin Mackenzie 
discusses some of the improvements with 
visitors to the Garden. 
 



   
 
        Looking to the Future! 

 

 

 
    Leeds Beckett University students visit 
    the Chapel to make a video 
 

 
St. Mary’s Catholic Voluntary Academy 
students help to keep the flower beds  

neat and tidy. 
 
Work with young people is all important 
and every opportunity is taken to give 
them a chance to participate. This year 
Southfield Grange Trust, a generic 
special school, Grange Technology 
College and Menston Primary School  
are keen to be involved.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

DIARY NOTES 
 

April 26th – Menston Methodist Church 
Hall - 7-30pm -  Open Meeting – Guest 
Speaker – Anna Hope – re proposed 
film based on her novel  “The 
Ballroom”. 
 
JULY 1

ST
 – Open Day - 10-00 to 1pm 

and 2-4pm. 
 
September 9th and 10th Heritage 
weekend 11-1pm and 2-4pm.  
 

       

       
       The weekend will conclude with a 
       Thanksgiving Service at 4pm on 
       Sunday (10 Sept). All welcome. 
 



 
 
 

 
.

 
LAST BUT 

 BY NO MEANS LEAST! 
 
To maintain the garden and keep up the 
high standard which has attracted 
national as well as local attention requires 
many different gifts so thank you to all 
concerned. The contributions by standing 
order are very helpful and appreciated as 
are offers to help with the cleaning of the 
chapel or occasional weeding. These are  
not too time consuming and an hour or so 
each month would be a great help. 

 
 
                                               

 Please 

  tick 

I WOULD LIKE TO SUPPORT 

THE MEMORIAL GARDEN BY: 

 

 

a. Giving a regular amount of £-
------ by standing order every 
month 
(we will provide the 

necessary bank details) 

 

 

  

 

b. Arrange a coffee morning or 
similar fund raising event 
 

 

c. Helping with weeding and 
planting etc 
 

 

d. Helping to clean the chapel – 
polishing brass work etc. 
(Please contact Ron ). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name  

 

  

Address 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
Telephone No. 

 

   

 
e-mail 

 

   

 
 
Any suggestions and offers of help will 
be gratefully received. Please contact 
the Hon. Secretary, Quentin 
Mackenzie ï 01943-876625 
 

 

 
HIGH ROYDS MEMORIAL GARDEN 

Highly commended by Yorkshire in 
Bloom and Duke of Yorkôs Community 

Initiative Award. 
 

      
 


